
Matachewan First NaƟon  

2023 Pow Wow 
August 26th and 27th! 

Watch for more informaƟon coming soon! 
We are currently looking for registered dancers and drums, vendors, and volunteers. 

For any enquiries please contact: 

matachewanpowwow@gmail.com  
*Please note—this email is only for organizaƟonal purposes of the Pow Wow and any 
other concerns will not be addressed. 

(Grateful for Water) 

Save the Date! 


